Dear parent:

We are very happy to present our new hot lunch menu for March to June. Please go to
http://ecoleanseausable.hotlunches.net/admin and have a look.

Upon the request of many parents, we are also offering a daily milk program starting
March 24th 2010.

We would like to thank all the parents who are already registered on line. If you have not
done so yet, please follow the steps below. We thank you in advance for registering as soon
as possible. If you do not wish to register on line, you have the option of ordering using the
paper order form provided. Please note there is an environmental surcharge for all paper
orders.

1. For your convenience you can place your order now for the remainder of the school year.

2. You can choose to pay for the entire order at once or pay monthly by the first of the
month.

3. Orders can be changed up to 8 days prior to the hot lunch dates.
Are you ready to sign up on line? Here are the steps:

Go to : http://ecoleanseausable.hotlunches.net/admin

Click on "Cliquer ici pour s'inscrire"

Enter access code : AAS09

Enter your profil information. Your e-mail address is mandatory as it is your user ID.
Click on "étudiants"

You are now connected. Use "commandes" to place your order.
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Place orders and make payment by March 3rd 2010 for the March 24 and March 31
Hotlunches.

Thank you for your co-operation!

Hot Lunch Committee



